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17 November 2020 

Richardson RFPD, Inc. 
1950 S. Batavia Ave, Suite 100 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
 
ATTN: Quality/Purchasing Manager 

 
Subject:   MAAM12000- Addition of BCB coating 
 
PCN #:  PCN-01384 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The goal of MACOM Technology Solutions is to continually deliver high quality products and 
services that meet our customers’ needs.  We strive to offer products that are industry leading in 
terms of performance, delivery, safety and value.  
 
In accordance with these goals, this communication is to inform you that MACOM is making a 
change to the following product.  
 

 
MAAM12000 

 
A benzocyclobutene (BCB) polymer top coat is being added to the top surface of the die. This 
coat helps protect the active area surface from contamination and physical damage. There are 
no changes to design, form, fit, function, or reliability associated with this change. This change is 
effective immediately. 
 
 
Please contact your local sales representative if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alan Miller 
Product Marketing Manager 
MACOM  
Tel: +1 (978) 427-7482 
E-mail: alan.miller@macom.com 
 
 


